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 Carole Siegler Appointed to Catalina Foothills Governing Board 
  
Tucson, AZ – Pima County School Superintendent Dustin J. Williams has appointed Carole 
Siegler to the Catalina Foothills School District Governing Board. Ms. Siegler will fill the vacancy 
left by the unfortunate loss of education champion Amy Bhola. Ms. Siegler is a former Catalina 
Foothills Board President, with 26 years of experience serving on this board. 
 
“I am honored to return to the CFSD governing board. It’s a privilege to serve our community 
and work towards creating an enriching and supportive environment for our students, teachers, 
and families. I look forward to collaborating with my fellow board members to continue making 
a positive impact on our excellent school district,” said Siegler. 
  
The position will be up for re-election in November 2024 for a two-year term. Ms. Siegler was 
sworn in on June 10 and is eligible to participate in her first board meeting on Tuesday, June 11, 
2024. 
 
Photo: Ms. Siegler and Superintendent Dustin J. Williams at the swearing-in ceremony.  

 

 
To learn more about the Catalina Foothills School District visit https://www.cfsd16.org/. To 
learn more about the Pima County School Superintendent’s Office visit www.schools.pima.gov. 
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